
   

50p Friday Cake Sales 

A big thank you to parents and families in Year 3 for this 

week’s cakes. The next class up for our 50p Friday Cake Sale 

is Year 4 on Fri 11th Feb. Thank you for your support. 

Parent Support Sessions 

 

This is a support group for Parents/Carers - all are welcome. 

If you would like to be able to talk in confidence and meet other parents with similar chal-

lenges, then come along. We are here to help and support you! 

 

Do you find your child's behaviour challenging? 

Would some friendly support and advice be helpful? 

Would you like information about a Parenting Course? 

This is a support group for Parents/Carers - all are welcome. 
Contact us Email: kyra.marks@cornwall.gov.uk Call: 07483 323555/ 

01872 322661  

Safer Internet Day - Tue 8th Feb 2022 

On Tuesday 8th February we will be joining schools and youth organisations 

across the UK in celebrating Safer Internet Day 2022. Safer Internet Day is a 

global campaign to promote the safe and responsible use of technology, 

which calls on young people, parents, carers, teachers, social workers, law 

enforcement, companies, policymakers and more, to join together in helping 

to create    a better internet. 

 

Using the internet safely and positively is a key message that we promote in 

Perranporth School, and celebrating Safer Internet Day is a great opportunity 

for us to re-emphasise the online safety messages we deliver throughout the 

year.  

 

We would be delighted if you could join us in celebrating the day by continu-

ing the conversation at home. To help you with this, you may be interested in downloading the free Safer Inter-

net Day Education Pack for Parents and Carers which is available at: Advice for parents and carers - UK Safer 

Internet Centre  

Orienteering Course 

This week our staff meeting was lots of fun and very active! On Wednesday, the school 

had a very exciting cross curricular orienteering course installed in our grounds. The 

course has lots of different marker cards positioned in different 

locations all over the school site. All of the teaching staff re-

ceived training in how to both teach the orienteering skills and 

how to link it with lots of different curriculum subjects. Teachers 

then had the opportunity to try out the course working in differ-

ent groups. As you can imagine, this got very 

competitive, but it was also huge fun and cer-

tainly raised the heart rate!  

 

Teachers will start planning their orienteering 

sessions into their timetables soon. These lessons 

will work alongside other curriculum subjects 

like PE, geography, maths and phonics and 

many more! 

Perranporth Family Hub 

Liskey Hill 

Perranporth 

TR6 0EU 

 

1st Friday of every month  

9.30-11.00 am 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2022/advice-for-parents-and-carers
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2022/advice-for-parents-and-carers


Junior Bake Off 

We have been asked by Love Production (the 

creators of Bake off and Junior Bake Off) that ap-

plications for the 8th series of Junior Bake Off have 

opened. This is a Channel 4 programme that cele-

brates the culinary talent and ambition of the 

younger generation in Britain. 

We are looking for young budding bakers be-

tween 9-12 years old. 

Filming would take place from July 2022, but 

our applications close on Sunday 13th March 

2022. 

Interested bakers can apply online at -

 www.applyforjuniorbakeoff.co.uk 

Please do feel free to contact us on 0207 067 

4833, should you have any questions.  


